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Comments: I would like to voice my opinion to the proposed LaVA project. Not only for myself but for future

generations.  My youngest grandson, at the age of five, does noted play video games or like superheros. He is

obsessed with mountains, trees and cabins. We have gone through reams of paper with drawings of what he

loves the most includung many green and brown crayons. A picture of our cabin above Centennial is usually

included.  I hope he has a good memory of his time spent there, for if you have your way and this project goes

through,it will never be the same in his lifetime,perhaps not ever. While some see the wonder of nature,the

majesty of the forest and the solitude it brings,others do not see the forest for the trees, they only see the green

dollar signs. A very sad truth will be learned. We believe LaVA will be one of Wyoming's biggest regrets.

Kathleen Dale


